
Regulations on licensing

By Decree of the President of the
Republic of Azerbaijan dated
December 21, 2015 new
Regulations on Licensing came
into force. According to these
Regulations:

• Licenses will be termless –
previously licenses were granted
for a term of maximum 5 years.

• All licenses will be granted by
the Ministry of Economy and
Industry (“Ministry”) except the
activities stemming from the state
security. Previously the licenses
were granted by different state
authorities depending on the type
of activity.

• The Ministry will issue the
licenses via ASAN service centers
and “Electron license” portal.

• Compliance of license holders
with statutory requirements will
be controlled by state control
bodies. In case the state control
bodies reveal non-compliance,

they will inform the Ministry.

• The number of activities
requiring license was reduced as
well as the state duty for
obtainment of certain types of
licenses was decreased.

• The number of activities for
which the license may be granted
by the executive bodies of
Nakhchivan Autonomous
Republic was also reduced
accordingly.

New Regulations also establish
grounds, rules and procedures for
suspension and revocation of
licenses. List of activities which
are related to the state security
issues and relevant authorities
who is entitled to grant licenses in
these fields are also governed by
new Regulations.
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